TRANSPORT (B) DEPARTMENT

N0.35519/B2/95/TRAN., Thiruvananthapuram,
dated, 25th October,1997

CIRCULAR

Sub:-Motor Vehicles-Exhibition of name boards in Motor vehicles owned by Government Depart-
ments/Public Sector Undertakings-Further Instructions-Issued.

Ref: 1. Government Circular No. 5280/M2/94/P.W. and T., dated 25th February
1994,

2. Government letter No. 19580/M2/95/P.W. and T., dated 23rd June 1995.

In the circular cited instructions have been issued regarding the display of name board of
each Department /Public Sector Undertakings with certain specification so as to identify them
easily and to avoid misuse. But recently it has come to the notice of Government that many Public
sector Undertakings, Autonomous bodies and local bodies are interested in exhibiting the name
board ‘KERALA STATE' instead of their name despite the clear instructions.

It is also observed that in certain vehicles the designation of officers are also displayed
which is ridiculous and contrary to the existing instructions.

Certain vehicles owned by the departments do not also exhibit the name of the departments.
The vehicles owned by the departments can exhibit the name of the department only. The name
board ‘Kerala State’ is meant for Ministers and those similarly assigned. Hence those departments
to whom the ‘Kerala State’ Board is not assigned should desist from using this name board imme-
diately.

Government therefore once again reiterate that the instructions contained in the circular
(copy appended) be strictly complied with all concerned.

The Motor Vehicles Department and the Police Department should ensure that these in-

structions are followed strictly.

M.V. Madhavan,
Principal Secretary to Government



